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Top School in 

England  

Have you seen the Sunday times list 

of the top 250 schools in England?  

 

I am extremely pleased to say that 

Wickersley Northfield Primary, our 

school, has been identified on the 

Sunday Times list of top schools.  We 

are named as 156 on the list.   

 

This is a fantastic achievement and 

highlights the great work all our 

staff, pupils and parents do in order 

for our pupils to get the results that 

they deserve and work so hard for.  

 

A huge WELL DONE to everyone!  

Our school PTA are keen to         

continue to support our school and 

our pupils and are still busy thinking 

of ways they can raise money.  

 

At this time of year they would    

usually be working hard to get 

ready for the annual Christmas 

Fayre but like everything this year 

we are having to find different ways 

of doing things.  

 

Therefore this year the PTA have 

organised:  

 

Environmentally friendly reindeer 

food 

If you would like to pre-order some 

food for Santa’s reindeers, please 

pay £1 on School Money by 7.12.20 

and the food will be sent home with 

your child in the last week   before 

the Christmas holiday.  

A Christmas scratch card raffle 

If you would like your child to 

choose a square, please pay £2 on 

School Money.  There will be a 

Christmas gift bag full of goodies for 

a winner in every class. 

COVID-19 Visitors in School 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions we are 

restricting the number of people that 

are coming into our school building 

to ensure that we continue to keep 

all our staff and pupils safe and so 

that we can continue to teach all 

the pupils in school and not remotely.  

 

Therefore, this does mean that      

people like the school photographer 

will not be in school to take the pupils 

photographs this term.   

 

We will keep you informed as         

restrictions are lifted and we hope 

that the pupils will be able to have 

their photographs taken in the Spring 

Term and that we will be able to 

have other visitors into the school to 

further support and enhance the 

pupils subject learning.  

 

Thank you in advance for your     

continued support and                   

understanding through this very     

difficult period for all of us.   

Anti-Bullying Week 

Last week was Anti-Bullying Week.  

 

All the pupils completed work during 

the week following the theme 

‘United Against Bullying’.  

 

The pupils completed their own    

puzzle piece to identify the part they 

are going to play 

to stop bullying.   

 

Thank you to    

everyone who          

remembered to 

wear their odd 

socks last Monday 

to show that we are all unique.   

At the end of last week Rotherham 

Borough Council sent out some 

more clear guidance for parents/

carers about what to do if . .  .     

situations, the actions that everyone 

needs to take and when your child 

would be able to come back to 

school information, that they have 

requested us to send out to you.   

 

The information will be sent out 

along with this week’s newsletter 

and will also be available on our 

school website.     

PTA 


